
Let us hear from you!

Dear members,

The NTSGNA officers and board members are planning the 14th
Annual Round-up Conference this year. As you all are aware, the
pandemic is starting to slow down. Because of that, we want your
input on how we will provide you with educational activities that
are safe for everyone.

We want to see you in person and hope that you share your
experiences at this unprecedented time. We can't wait to be back
in our "as usual" lives!

Please fill out the survey so we can move forward with the
planning of our Annual Conference.

Click this link:
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/sv/tQLPP
Hz

We hope to hear from you soon!

Sincerely,

NTSGNA Officers
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https://www.facebook.com/ntsgna
http://blank
http://www.pinterest.com/northtexass

